On May 10, 2007, Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item AC3-Cooperative Agreement with Center for Child Development Early Steps Program

 

REQUEST:

Are these the only way these funds can be used?
RESPONSE:
 

 No. However, the purpose of this agreement is to provide continuity of services for Part C (birth to two years of age) students who are currently receiving these services through the Center for Child Development and whose third birthdays fall between April 1 and the beginning of the next school year.  If we did not have this agreement, these students would have to leave their early intervention program upon their third birthday and be without services, pending evaluation and placement into District prekindergarten (age 3-5) programs. This is a service that the District chooses to provide to assist families of students for whom early intervention services should be maintained without disruption
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